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Make the most 
of spring break!

From February 27 through March 7, 
get around downtown Laval and its many 
points of interest for free aboard our 
360 Shuttle Bus.
Departures every 20 minutes from the 
Montmorency terminal (Platform No 8).
stlaval.ca/practical-info/deals

Spot any
electric buses? 
After months of work, the rollout of electric buses on the streets 
of Laval has begun. They are currently undergoing some initial 
runs without passengers, before being put into service officially.

Learn about the different stages of the electrification of our bus 
fleet on our website:

stlaval.ca/a-propos/projets/electrification

Have you renewed
your monthly pass?
Did you know you may renew your bus 
pass for next month as of the 20th of this 
month? Anywhere STL bus passes sold, 
and of course, at any of the metropolitan 
ticket offices.

Find the point of sale nearest you.

stlaval.ca/tickets/buy

Have a 
Horizon 65+ pass?
Although it allows you to ride for free on all our 
buses, you should still check the expiry date on 
the back of your OPUS card.

If your card expires soon, renew it as soon as 
possible at a metropolitan ticket office located 
inside the Montmorency or Cartier bus 
terminal.

stlaval.ca/practical-info/seniors 

Adapting to 
winter weather!
We keep our buses rolling in all 
winter weather conditions.

Nevertheless, when the roads 
are snowy or icy, you should plan 
your commutes accordingly and 
anticipate slower trip times than 
usual. 

Stay up to date via our posts on 
our website and social media!

stlaval.ca/network/alerts


